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Clark’s Point Sewer Project Update  |  June 18, 2025 

 
 
Construction will continue along Julian Clark for at least the next 
sixty to ninety days. 
 
Work will progress down Targave towards Century Place. After completing the work on 
Targave, the crew will move on to Century Place. 
 
On Taliaferro, sewer lines are being excavated, and flowable fill is being placed. 
 
Julian Clark will remain closed from Point of Light onward for the next three weeks. Alternative 
routes are available via Relyea or Point of Light to Wicks. 
 
Targave is currently closed. Flaggers will be present to direct traffic and assist vehicles in 
passing through. 
 

 
 

http://www.jipsd.org/
https://www.facebook.com/JamesIslandPSD/
https://www.instagram.com/JamesIslandPSD/

